
From: Larry Wasserman
To: Katie McCulloch
Subject: Voluntary Stewardship Program
Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 11:52:46 AM

 
Dear Ms. McCulloch:
 
The Swinomish Tribe is in receipt of the draft resolution  regarding the Voluntary Stewardship
 Program and we have no comments at this time. If the resolution is adopted, the Tribe would like
 the option of participating in the watershed group and designating the appropriate representative.
 Thank you
 
Larry Wasserman
Environmental Policy Director
11404 Moorage Way
LaConner, WA 98257
360-466-7250
 

mailto:lwasserman@swinomish.nsn.us
mailto:katiem@co.skagit.wa.us

